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UNIVERSITY OF VIRGINIA w}_,
OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR V
FOR COMMUNITY COLLEGES

MEMORANDUM

2/15/65
(date)
To: Mr. Robert H. Reid

From: J, L., Vaughan

I have been giving further thought to
the coat-and-tie matter concerning the students.
With a new college just beginning, I would
counsel moderation in announcing any regula-
tions in this matter. As you know, the
students are very much more prone to learn
by example than by edicts, As we get on
into the third and fourth years there will be
a good deal more of a desire to establish a
dignified tradition. In other words, handle
this thing with a light touch.

JECELVE )
FEB 17 1965

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
GEORGE MASON COLLEGE



George Mason College of the University of Virginia

Memo

2/17/65

To: Mr. Vaughan

From: Hr. Reid

For your information. Moderation

it shall be!
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